neighbourhood plans

From:
Sent: 03 December 2017 16:34
To: neighbourhood plans

Subject: Hookhills Green Area and Play Park

Dear Sir/Madam

I fully support the inclusion of the designation of Hookhills Green Area and Play Park as a local Greenspace as proposed by the Paignton Neighbourhod Plan and do not support the objections previously raised by the council and Torbay Development Agency.

I have lived in Hookhills for just over 30 years as it is a lovely part of Paignton. I have played in Hookhills Park with my children too many times to count and as they became older they played there safely with their friends. These green spaces and the park are enjoyed not only by local residents but friends and family who come to visit and they need protecting. They are a vital part of our local community.

Kind regards

Mrs Natasha Smith